

# **Western Mass. Round-Up Committee**

## **Meeting minutes from December 13**

Tom H. opened the meeting

Sandi read, 'What is a Round up?'

Introduced new members: Omayra Q., Jason W., Jose R., John G.

### **COMMITTEE REPORTS**

Went through list of committees to determine which would be needed and available in 2024.

Registration. Tentatively we have Janet running registration. Will be a team effort. DO not want anyone getting stuck at registration.

Program. Janet, Yolanda and Omayra will combine to run programming.

Hospitality. Jose wants to do hospitality. We can combine the raffle with hospitality. Jill and Doug can oversee Raffle.

CPC, probably not. Young People's, we can check with Springfield Young People.

Greeters and boards, we will all do.

Al-Anon is Beth N.

Translators and bilingual community, Yolanda is on it.

Entertainment, audio CDs, etc. we can wait until we get closer.

Donations, we will need all to participate with donations, asking at meetings. Will Kim do basket?

### **BUSINESS ITEMS**

Yolanda nominated John to be the co-chair. He declined but said he would help as he could, will help with registration.

Venue. Need to find a place. Remains top decision. Churches are out because they are occupied most weekends.

Also, one day or two. We have 3 possible weekends:

May 31, June 1-2

June 7-9

June 21-23

Spent \$1,472 on the Clarion last year, and we have the money to do more than that. We need a venue for 200-250 people that has four rooms for separate meetings (1 hospitality room, 3 meeting rooms).

Yolanda. Will check with the Marriott.

## **CLOSING**

Left the meeting there. Next meeting: **1-10-2024**